

Community garden

Harrison Public School students have been busy working on their bird and butterfly garden in front of the school lately, in which they are planting native plants to encourage birds and butterflies to land. The garden was built with donations from Van Wissen Nurseries, Limestone Creek Restoration Nursery, Loblaws (Georgetown) Great Lakes Landscape Contractors, J. C. Duff and Unilock. On hand to congratulate the student representatives from each classroom were (in back, from left) Loblaws representatives Gary Marks, John Lajecki, Ken Mulhall, Clare Nasturzio, and Harrison teacher Angela O'Drowski and principal Grant Clatworthy.

Photo by Ted Brown

Hospital sets wandering patient policy

In the interest of their patients' safety, Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital staff have developed a wandering patient policy and identification system.

Patients considered at risk for wandering will wear a light-weight yellow cotton vest with hospital logo. The patient is identified on admission or at any time during their hospital stay.

The goal is to prevent patients from placing themselves in an unsafe situation. The patient and their family or next of kin is fully informed and their

permission is obtained prior to implementation of the identification process.

The hospital needs public co-operation and asks that they should contact the hospital if they see any of these patients unaccompanied out in the community or on the hospital grounds.



